












                               

On behalf of my colleagues in the Legislative Assembly of Alberta, I’m pleased to o�er my 
support for Black History Month activities and celebrations throughout the Capital 
Region, and my gratitude to the National Black Coalition of Canada – Edmonton chapter, 
for organizing these events.

It’s important that the contributions of all people be acknowledged and recognized; in 
that way, Black history is very much Alberta’s history.

I wish you continued success.

George Rogers, MLA
Leduc-Beaumont-Devon

One of the Alberta government’s goals is to foster a sense of belonging and pride in all citizens 
regardless of their cultural background. By promoting inclusiveness in our province and our 
country you are helping us reach this goal. Together we can, and will, build a better Alberta.

I would like to thank all of the organizers and volunteers who have devoted their time to making 
sure that this Black History Month is a memorable one. You should all be proud of what you have 
accomplished from John Ware to Jerome Iginla; it is through your dedication that Alberta remains 
the best place to live, work and raise a family.

Sincerely,

 
Lindsay Blackett
MLA for Calgary-North West
  

I would like to give thanks to all those who are 
celebrating Black History Month 2012.

We are so fortunate to live in a province where di�erent cultures are 
celebrated and accepted. The National Black Coalition of Canada is an 
organization that has deeps roots here in Alberta, and plays an important 
role in fostering a strong sense of community spirit. Your mission to foster 
communication and solidarity among Black Canadians, while striving to 
create positive impacts in the community is truly an admirable one. 



On behalf of City Council and the people of Edmonton, Alberta’s Capital City, I would like to 
extend a warm welcome to everyone celebrating the heritage, traditions and culture of African-
Canadians throughout February 2012, Black History Month.

This month is an important opportunity for the City of Edmonton to recognize the past and 
present contributions African-Canadians make to our city in areas such as education, medicine, 
art, public service, economic development, politics and human rights.  Edmonton has been 
greatly enriched by people from many different ethnic backgrounds and it’s important we take 
time to celebrate the history of those who played a key role in building this city. 

Thank you to the National Black Coalition of Canada – Edmonton Chapter for working hard to 
ensure that the history of Black people is kept alive.  As a nation with such diversity, all histories 
need to be known and all voices need to be heard. Your ongoing efforts to foster communication 
and solidarity among African-Canadians will help ensure we can live in social, racial and 
cultural harmony.

I wish you all the best for a successful and memorable Black History Month 2012. 
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